
Thank You for Your Consultation! 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. Thank you for choosing our telemedicine services for your 

recent consultation on [Date]. We strive to provide the best care possible, and your feedback is 

crucial to achieving that goal. 

We would greatly appreciate it if you could take a few moments to share your thoughts regarding 

your experience. Your feedback will help us improve and serve you better in the future. 

Please consider the following questions: 

• How satisfied were you with your telemedicine consultation? 

• Was the information provided clear and helpful? 

• Do you have any suggestions for improvement? 

You can reply to this email or click on the link below to fill out our feedback form: 

Feedback Form 

Thank you once again for your time and trust in our services. We look forward to hearing from 

you soon! 

Best Regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company Name] 

%5bFeedback%20Link%5d

